From: Palmieri <bstreiter22@rogers.com> : .

Sent; March-01-16 6:32 PM ¢ «Q« .

To: Magnifico, Rose Communication

Ce: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca COUNCIL: 2 -
Subject: Re: File# OP.14.006 and Z.14.26 SPCRpt. No.iR item |
Hello Rose,

Unfortunately, due to safety concems of the impending storm this evening, I will be unable to attend the meeting this
evening. Istrongly oppose the development proposed (File# OP.14.006 and Z.14.26)

I wanted to express my concerns over this proposed 7 storey condo. I feel strongly that it is much to large for the property, and
for the heart of this historic community. I want this community to maintain the beauty and heritage by preserving its style
architecturally. This building will tower over a currently quaint street where woodbridge residents currently enjoy the large
trees and feeling of space.

The proposed structure is not complimentary in size or design, and conflicts with the historical area. Please let democracy
make a difference over capital gains.

Woodbridge residents don't want this!
Thank you,

Bettina Palmieri
84 William Street
Woodbridge, ON.
L4AL 2R8
905-605-2226



